


The Norfolk County Council
(Antingham and Thorpe Market, A149 Cromer Road and U14369 Elderton Lane)
(50 mph Speed Limit) Order 2025

Statement of Reasons for Making the Order


To reduce the speed of vehicles along the A149 Cromer Road and U14369 Elderton Lane to improve safety in alignment with Norfolk County Council’s Speed Management Strategy.

The proposal to make the Order is made because it appears to the County Council that it is expedient to do so for avoiding danger to persons or other traffic using the road or any other road or for preventing the likelihood of any such danger arising.




